
Students have 48 hours 
after an absence to have it 

excused.   
No exceptions will be 

 made! 
 

Students can NOW Check their points 

on our school website.  

https://www.pcsb.org/pinellas-sec  

Click on CHECK MY POINTS 

An EXCEL sheet will open 

like this. ↓  

https://www.pcsb.org/pinellas-sec


 

Tutoring is available starting September 13, 
2021 

Parents must make appointment 24 hours 
ahead of preferred tutoring session by calling 

school during school hours 

 









This is simple hatha 

yoga: stretching, 

breathing, and relax-

ing.  The series helps 

with stiff back mus-

cles, hip flexors, and 

opening shoulders.  Non-

restricting school 

clothes are fine. and 

you should not get 

sweaty.   





From the desk of Mr. Kahn 

 
We are participating in the St. Petersburg College Appli-
cation Drive on Tuesday, October 19th from 10 to 11 AM. 
All 11th and 12th grade students are encourage to apply 

to SPC for free during this time. If possible, students 
should being their social security number and two forms 
of ID from a legal parent or guardian such as a copy of a 
driver’s license, car registration, or voter ID. Please see 

the attached flier for more information.  

 



 

 

Bus Bulletin: Information Item 

Parents, 

If your child rides a bus to school each day, you can keep updated on any 
issues by signing up for Bus Bulletin. Bus Bulletin will notify you by text, 
phone call or email if: 

A bus is late. 

A route has changed. 

There has been an accident. 

If your child rides a bus, please take advantage of this free service. Sign-
up by going to http://busbulletin.com/parents/ 

Important Dates 
 

 
November 22-Nov 26th– Thanksgiving Holiday 
week 
 
December 17– End of second quarter 
 
December 18– December 31– Winter Holidays- 
No school for students 

http://busbulletin.com/parents/
http://busbulletin.com/parents/

